
Message from the Headteacher 

 
It has been another busy week here at Lambs Lane. Some of the 
children have taken part in a Tag Rugby Competition and walked 

away with the enjoyment trophy.  
Next week is forecast to turn very cold and so we would like to take 
the opportunity to remind you to send your children in with coats. 

Next Friday is non-uniform day in exchange for a bottle for the adult 
tombola. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Christmas Fair 

Only two weeks until the Christmas Fair. The 
PTA are busy with last minute arrangements. 
Sweet Bags will be coming home today. 

Further information in the PTA newsletter 
below. 

VOLUNTEERS—please contact the PTA or 
the school office if you are able to help at the 
fair, even if it is just to cover the initial busy 
period at the start. 

The Little Recyclers 

The PTA have arranged our next clothing collection for Tuesday 10th 
December @ 9.15am. Please bring your bags to the school playground, under 
the outside gazebo, on this day. 

Accepted items: 
 Good quality clean clothing (adult's, children's, baby) 

 Shoes (paired) 

 Bags 

 Hats & scarves 

 Belts 

 Fashion accessories 

 Swimwear, lingerie 

 Jewelry 

 Perfumes 
 
NO UNIFORM OR DUVETS PLEASE 

Christmas Dinner 

The children will be having their Christmas Lunch 
on Wednesday 18th December. Please see the menu 
choices that have been sent to you today. 

Please note there will NOT be any jacket potatoes 
available on this day.  

If you child does not want the meat or the 
vegetarian option, they will need to bring in a home 
packed lunch. 

KS1 Nativity  

The children in KS1 will be performing their Nativity on 
Wednesday 11th December at 2.30pm and Thursday 12th 
December at 2.30pm. Tickets will be released nearer the time. 
There will be a limit to 3 tickets per family. 

 EYFS Carol Concert  

The children in foundation will be taking part in their Carol 
Concert on Friday 13th December at 2.30pm. There will be hot 
drinks and mince pies. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  267 
minutes (4 hrs 27 mins) of 
lost learning due to late-
ness. 32 pupils were  late 

this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS2 Netball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Dodgeball 

Dress Down 
Day for Bottle 

Tombola 

   
JMF Rehearsal 

at Ridgeway 
Primary 

 




